
Are you a parent/caregiver of a child with 
developmental delay or autism?

For more information, please contact:

RITA-T@kennedykrieger.org

with any questions or if  you are interested in participating!

o This research is being conducted to 
study caregiver perceptions on 
developmental delay/autism, and 
how to make the screening and 
diagnosis process better

o Participate in a secure phone or 
videoconferencing interview with a 
member of our study team

Principal Investigator: Roula Choueiri, MD

JHM IRB Protocol #: IRB00416962

o The interview will be 

approximately 30 minutes to 

1 hour long

o Participating families will 

receive a $25 Target gift card

We want to hear from you!
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